
 
 

                                                                                                              

 Cherry Orchard Primary School 

‘We care, we learn, we succeed’ 
Cherry Orchard Road, Handsworth Wood, Birmingham B20 2LB 

Headteacher: Miss Alison Taylor B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Emma Emery B.Sc (Hons) Business Manager: Mr Peter Harper DSBM 

Telephone:  0121 554 0862 

E-mail:  enquiry@cherryorchard.bham.sch.uk  
  

 
 
 
 
 

20th July 2023 

 

Dear Year 5 Parents/Guardians, 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP 

I am writing to give advance notice of  a residential learning experience we offer to Year 6 children 
every year.  It has been booked at the Pioneer Centre, Cleobury Mortimer, Shropshire DY14 8JG 
which is situated in the countryside on the edge of the Wyre Forest.  This residential visit will give 
children the opportunity to experience new challenges which will help them to develop their 
confidence and self-esteem, along with their teamwork and communication skills. 

The residential is for Year 6 pupils only and will begin with children leaving for the centre on 
Tuesday 21st November and returning on Friday 24th November 2023. 

The cost is £208.00 per pupil which includes various activities such as high ropes, fencing, archery, 
team trail, abseiling, climbing, night time games, a disco, an animal man and all meals at the 
Pioneer and transport. If your child is on our Free School Meals list, the school will cover the full 
cost of the trip including the deposit. But you will still require to register your child on ParentPay. 

If you would like to find out more about this trip, we will be holding a short meeting at 3:30p.m. 
on Friday 15th September in school. If you are unable to attend, you can also access information 
about the centre at: 

 

http://www.actioncentres.co.uk/pioneer-centre 

The Pioneer Centre requires a non-refundable deposit of £30.00 per child by Monday 18th  
September 2023. More details regarding this residential trip will be followed shortly.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs S Bagheriasl & Mrs S Kaur    

Year 6 Class Teachers in September     
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